
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 12 May 2005 

4. REVOCATION OF RESERVE CONTRIBUTION FUNDS DECISION 
 
 Following consideration of a report by the Principal Board Adviser, the Board resolved: 
 
 1. To revoke the resolution adopted at its meeting on 23 March 2005 to “recommend that the 

Council approve the expenditure of reserve contribution funds from the development of 
116-118 Clifton Terrace on implementing the Brownlee Reserve Development Concept Plan, 
subject to on site approval of the City Arborist and Design Leader (landscape)”.   

 
 2. That staff report to the Board at its meeting on 25 May 2005 on the outcome of any discussions 

between the developer and Council staff. 
 
 


